
   

 

November 1, 2015 

TVHA Board of Directors                                                                                                                                         

P.O. Box 65218                                                                                                                                                          

Port Ludlow, WA  98365 

 

Dear Directors, 

This letter is to inform you of my decision to resign from the TVHA Board of Directors, effective 

December 3, 2015.  That date will mark the two-year anniversary of my appointment to the Board, and 

will conclude what I consider, for me, an appropriate period of Board membership.     

I am honored to have served with Directors Steve Beuby, Betty Harmon, Joe Iacono, Chris Whitehurst, 

Steve Frenzl, Vicki Derrenberger, and Debbie Wills, each a dedicated and selfless person giving their time 

and energies to making Timberton a cohesive village where Board decisions are fiscally responsible and 

always made in the best interest of the community.  I am equally grateful to have worked with 

volunteers Kathy Kubesh, Walter Leach, Harlen Whitling, and Rick Hellewell, regularly supporting such 

needs as bookkeeping, ponds and our website. I also thank the many volunteers who have worked with 

our committees and various projects over the past two years, ensuring that the Community’s voices 

were heard, newcomers were greeted, the mailers went out, the annual meetings were successful, the 

votes were counted, and the masses were fed.    Finally, I thank the spouses of the Board, always ready 

to provide help and encouragement whenever needed.  The efforts of all these remarkable people have 

made Timberton Village a great place to live.   

Very Sincerely, 

 

Rich Durbin                                                                                                                                                                   

56 Leighbrook Lane                                                                                                                                                  

Port Ludlow, WA  98365 

 


